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Please note that the Internet Explorer browser has now reached the end of its life. If you are still using Inter-
net Explorer to surf the Internet, please change over to a current browser. With effect from 7th September,
our site will not be supporting Internet Explorer any longer either.

Microsoft is ceasing any further development and support of their Internet Explorer in favour of their new Microsoft
Edge browser.

We, too, are revising our website to update it to the latest technology. In this regard, our site will not be supporting
Internet Explorer with effect from 7th September any longer. It is therefore necessary to change to a different, cur-
rent browser.

A current browser will ensure you don’t just visit our own website, but the whole of the Internet in a more secure
fashion in the future. A list of current browsers can be found here: www.ebas.ch/browser (http://www.ebas.ch/browser)
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